
RIG' AL 

Dorothy Menasco 

Paula Isler 0'1 0 700 - VC-­From: 
Sent: Friday, July 02,2004 11 :09 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: PATS Cert. 3335 

I have confirmed with Robin Norton that the company wishes to cancel Cert. No. 3355. It 
is OK to open a docket. Thanks. 

-----Original Message----­
From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Friday, July 02, 2004 9:50 AM 
To: Paula Isler 
Subject: RE: PATS Cert. 3335 

Just as confirmation, it's okay to open a docket requesting cancellation of certificate 
"3355", right? 

-----Original Message----­
From: Paula Isler 
Sent: Friday, July 02, 2004 8:16 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: PATS Cert. 3335 

Dorothy, I forgot to tell you the certificate number is 3355 not 3335. Also, T-Netix has 
two payphone certificates (the other is #5102 in a longer name). Did they specifically 
request cancellation of Cert. No. 3355? If not, this may need to be clarified with t~~p 
company BEFORE opening a docket. Let me know. 

COM-----Original Message---- ­
From: Paula Isler CTRSent: Friday, July 02, 2004 8:12 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco ECR
Cc: Kay Flynn ; Jackie Gilchrist 
Subject: RE: PATS Cert. 3335 GCL 

ope
Yes, it is OK to open the docket. 

MMS 
-----Original Message----­
From: Dorothy Menasco RCA 
Sent: Thursday, July 01, 2004 5:14 PM 
To: Paula Isler SCR 
Cc: Kay Flynn 

SECSubject: PATS Cert. 3335 

OTH + 
We hav e received a letter from T-Netix, Inc. requesting cancellation of PATS Cert 3335. 

The letter indicates there are no customers to notify regarding discontinuance of service; 
the company did not collect deposits from its customers; and that when the order approving 
cancellation of the certificate is issued, the company will pay its 2004 RAFs. 

Should we open a docket to cancel the certificate. 
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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Paula lsler 

Sent: 
To: Dorothy Menasco 

Subject: FW: T-Netix, inc. 

Friday, July 02, 2004 t2 : l  -l PM 

Dorothy, here is Robin Norton's written confirmation. Thanks. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Robin Norton [mailto:rnorton@trninc.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 02, 2004 12:06 PM 
To: Paula Isler 
Subject: RE: T-Netix, Inc. 

Paula - Based on our discussion this morning and your follow up, this is to confirm that I am requesting 
cancellation of T-NETIX, Inc.'s payphone certificate no. 3355. 

thank you, 

Robin Norton 
TM I 

-----0rig i na I Message----- 
From: Paula Isler [ mailtu:PIsler@PSC.STATE. FL. US] 
Sent: Friday, July 02, 2004 9:38 AM 
To : r norton @ tmi nc. corn 
Subject: T-Netix, Inc. 

Good morning, Robin. We've received your request to cancel the company's payphone certificate No. 
3335. The actual certificate No. is 3355. We just need you to confirm that you are requesting cancellation 
of Payphone Certificate No. 3355, Company Code TE829. Thanks. 

Paula tsler 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 41 3-6502-Phone 
(850) 41 3-6503-Fax 




